
I support Royal Mail leaving items with a neighbour.  A card should be put 
through the addressee's door informing them where the item has been left so 
that they know who to go and see to claim their item of post.  This will be of 
great benefit and prevent a lot of stress and worry to people like me who do not 
hear very well and have often missed important mail because I have not heard 
the postman ring my doorbell.  He has then taken birthday cards etc  back to the 
depot and I have been so upset not to have received them on the day I was 
supposed to. 
  
 


